STURGIS EAST WEEKLY UPDATE

May 27, 2022

Traducdo em Portugués,  Traduccion Espaiiola

Traffic Delays in Hyannis:

The intersection of Phinney's In and
Wequaquet Ave will be closed from
May 31st to June 3rd.

The major detour here is Old
Strawberry Hill Road to route 28, as
it is directly across from the
Intermediate school we know there
will be slow downs.

The Five Star bus company will not
be able to get to certain bus stops.
They will be reaching out to
parents with the students'
temporary location for a bus stop.

Guidance from the Health Office:
lliness:

if your student is ill, please keep
them home until their symptoms
have improved, they are feeling
better, and they meet the following
parameters:

e They have been fever free for
24 hours without the use of
fever reducing medications.

e They have not vomited or
had diarrhea for 24 hours.

e If they are coughing, we
encourage you to have them
wear a mask at school until
their cough has resolved.

Upcoming Events

May 28: Prom (see information on page 2)

May 30: Memorial Day- no school

June 4: Graduation at 2:30pm

June 7, 8: Bio MCAS Grade 9

Final Review Schedule
Final Exam Schedule

June 22: Last day of school

Click here to view the 2022-23 School
Year Calendar

Attendance Reporting Form
Please use this form to report absences,

tardies, or dismissals.

View the SENIOR SCHEDULE here:
SENIOR SCHEDULE.



https://docs.google.com/document/d/1s13JiCuJWwlkp-SqBhViZwTmjzh_-zOzFBbIZGCLvTE/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/15Z0Y37aWVLsyPn-8m7FYuXuS0sOt9F4btdCoDqZrVT0/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/158JQET7M-b4ABw3a8eQEk9ST7kzvReKYwT4naEGuI5w/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1T_i10jjLPTE9LzIDUYnzALS2xYFkaQQMo13WIjbTa-w/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Bp7eBqxlc09h-alg9aJchaxU-zFTNrTD/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Bp7eBqxlc09h-alg9aJchaxU-zFTNrTD/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScJhOn3se85i-Q37-LUOJ7DpJmeXKjPlBYjqvKP9Ifx5iktGg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1UWHLxjgky-irdzVoq6AdGSNSrUZEhJPl4Uf_jx2Ww8Q/edit

*If your student is a close contact
and has even mild symptoms, they
must receive a negative test result
prior to returning to school; both
antigen (rapid) and PCR tests are
accepted. The results must be
submitted to the nurse prior to
their return.

Testing:

if you have not done so already, you
may sign your student up for either
or both, of the options by clicking
the links below:

In-school symptomatic testing
Free weekly at home testing

Returning to school after Covid
infection:

If your student tests positive for Covid,
please follow the below guidelines:

e Contact the school nurse when
you receive a positive test
result.

e Students may return on “day 6",
with the date of the positive
test serving as “day zero” under
these circumstances:

Their symptoms have resolved.

They have been fever free for 24 hours
without the use of medication.

The school nurse has been notified
about their intent to return.

e Students returning must wear
masks at all times through “day
10"

e Students will be required to eat
lunch in room 154 through “day
10”. They will not be allowed to
leave campus so they must

The Sturgis East Junior/Senior Prom will take
place on Saturday, May 28th from 6:00pm -
10:00pm.

Address: The Ridge Club, 70 Country Club Rd.
Sandwich, MA.

Dinner will be provided.

Students may arrive between 5:30 and 6:30. Any
student arriving later than that will not be admitted
unless arrangements have been made with Dr.
O'Kane or Ms. Gauthier before prom. Students
may not leave the prom before 9:30 pm without
written permission from a parent/guardian.

The Sturgis Summer SAT prep class for
East and West students will be held in-person
again this year (our 15th year!) at the Sturgis
East campus, Thursday, June 23 (9 a.m. - 1
p.m.) and Monday, June 27 - Thursday, June
30 (9 a.m. - 1 p.m.). Teachers: Ms. Marsha
Moynihan (Writing and Language) & Dr. Sheila
Gilligan (Mathematics). To register, complete
the class registration form. Course fee: $295.
Please register by Friday, 3 June. Questions?
Contact Ms. Marsha Moynihan at
mmoynihan@sturgischarterschool.org or Dr.
Sheila Gilligan at
sgilligan@sturgischarterschool.org.

Travel opportunity to France:

Students from Sturgis Charter School are being
offered a travel experience to Paris over February
Break of 2023.

Virtual Meeting: Thursdays, June 2, 5:30-6
Registration for the virtual info meeting is
mandatory in order to receive the secure virtual link
and access scholarships. Please use this link to
register for the meeting: https://bit.ly/3ICGauW

Can’t make the meeting but want more
information? RSVP and select “| can’t make it.”



https://www.cic-health.com/consent/ma?district=null
https://forms.gle/fTsFJEbvSQYATuzX9
https://forms.gle/GLmmx8pagGjZhzRq9
https://bit.ly/3lCGauW

either bring their lunch, or use If you have any questions about the opportunity,

the online order form from please reach out to
Little Sandwich Shop for aforget@sturgischarterschool.org.

delivery to the school.
o On*“day 11" the student

may resume normal
activities.



mailto:aforget@sturgischarterschool.org

